


March 24, 2023
OPD | City of Osceola Arkansas
Mayor Joe Harris is pleased to announce the appointment of William Foster to the position of Chief of Police for The City of Osceola. Fosters law enforcement career spans 30 years with 26 of those years serving with the Osceola Police Department. Foster retired from OPD in 2020 but was brought back by the City of Osceola in 2023 as a part time Code Enforcement Officer. Foster and his family are longtime residents of Osceola Arkansas.  
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